
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/25/2015 12:00:17 PM
Subject: obamacare

“Obamacare continues to be a disaster for our health care, our economy, and our budget.  In South Carolina, we will 
continue to work around it as best we can, finding better ways to make health care more affordable and give patients 
more choices.  I continue to support our federal delegation’s efforts to replace this terrible law.”
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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